
To Whom It May Concern:

We, the Advocating Against Racism Team (AART), will submit a brief, publishable summary of the 

findings from our study (Resisting Racism: Coping and Empowerment to Address Negative Effects on 

Mental Health) to the Journal of Indigenous Research for publication, with the understanding that the 

submission may be a summary of an article that we publish elsewhere and have authorization to submit.

The summary will be written with non-technical language and will be between 1500 and 2000 words. 

Our study aims to understand experiences of racism, reactions and responses to these experiences, and 

racism’s effect on psychological well-being for people of color. For the summary submitted to the 

Journal of Indigenous Research, we will particularly focus on the results from the subsample of 

participants who identify as Indigenous or multiracial Indigenous. It is our hope that the publication of 

this summary, in addition to the dissemination plan outlined above, will ensure that the results reach 

Indigenous communities and providers who work with members of Indigenous communities. 

Sincerely,

Karen Suyemoto, PhD and Tahirah Abdullah, PhD

Principal Investigators, Advocating Against Racism Team

University of Massachusetts Boston

karen.suyemoto@umb.edu

tahirah.abdullah@umb.edu 
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